

ĐỀ 1- LỚP 6 CUỐI KỲ 2

PART B: LANGUAGE FOCUS

I. Choose the best answer A, B, C, or D to complete the sentences.

1. Walking to school will helpair pollution.
A- recycle B- reuse C- reduce D- pollute
2.pollution can make fish die.
A- noise B- water C- soil D- air
3. My future house will bethe mountains, surroundedmany tall old trees.
A- in; in B- on; in C- on ; by D- in ; by
4. People in my village are very warm and
A- friendly B- exciting C- polluted D- noise
5. How often do youkarate? - Every Saturday.
A- play B- have C- do D- go
6. Watching TV too much is not goodit hurts your eyes.
A- so B- although C- but D- because
7. There aren't good films on TV at the moment.
A. some B. any C. much D. a lot
8. They have been in love with each other they were young.
A. while B. until C. for D. since
9. The Nile River is the River in the world.
A. high B. longest C. longer D. highest
- 10..... the film is late; I will wait to watch it.
A. Because B. Although C. When D. But

II. Supply the correct tense or form of the verbs in parentheses.

1. The weather was very nice. They (**can**)go on a picnic.
2. I have to go to a meeting tomorrow night so I (**can not**) come to your party. I'm very sorry.
3. My father and I (**be**)to Da Lat twice.
4. Whenyou (**buy**)that car? – Two months ago.
5. If Lan (**study**)hard, she (**pass**)the exam.

PART C: READING

I. Choose a suitable word from the box to fill in each gap to complete the passage .

are	gets	team	for	against
-----	------	------	-----	---------

There are two main kinds of sports: (1) sports and individual sports. Team sports (2) such sports as baseball, basketball and volleyball. Team sports require two separate teams. The teams play (3) each other. They compete against each other in order to get the best score. (4) example, in a football game, if team A gets 4 points and team B (5) 2 points, team A wins the game. Team sports are sometimes called competitive sports.

II. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the following passage.

Most children love (1)_____ activities. They play (2)_____, go skateboarding or go fishing. In countries with snow like Sweden, children go to the mountains with their parents to go (3)_____. They can make (4)_____ snowman in the playground in front of their house. When the weather is bad, they can stay at home and (5)_____ interesting programmes on TV.

- | | | | | |
|----|-------------|-------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. | A. outdoor | B. indoor | C. outdoors | D. indoors |
| 2. | A. karate | B. aerobics | C. judo | D. football |
| 3. | A. shopping | B. skiing | C. jogging | D. running |
| 4. | A. any | B. a | C. an | D. some |
| 5. | A. make | B. tell | C. watch | D. play |

III. Read the following passage to do the tasks below.

Los Angeles, California is the most exciting city in the USA. It's got Hollywood, Disneyland, fantastic beaches and the LA Dodgers baseball team. But it was not always exciting. In 1900, it was smaller and quieter, and Hollywood was a small village. The film studios came; the village of Hollywood changed a lot. Today, this city is becoming more popular and famous in the world. It's got more than 2,000 stars on it. In Los Angeles, it's always sunny and there are a lot of attractions: shopping centers, theaters, museums, parks....It is one of the best cities in the world.

A. True (T) or False (F)

	Statements	T	F
1	Hollywood is in Los Angeles		
2	Los Angeles was very big and noisy in the past.		

B. Answer the questions

1. Are there beaches in Los Angeles?

.....

2. What happened when the film studios came to Hollywood?

.....

3. What's the weather like in Los Angeles?

.....

PART D: WRITING

I. Complete the second sentences so that it means the same as the sentence before.

1. She is interested in watching television.

→ She likes

2. We live near the school, but they don't.

→ They live

3. We will probably go to the moon for our summer holidays in 2050.

→ We might

4. We make the air dirty because we use the car all the time.

→ If.....

5. Does your class have twenty-five students?

→ Are there.....?

II. Put the words in the correct order.

1. How many/ are there/ on VTV3 / game shows / channel / tonight ?

=>.....

2. Don't / trash / the / on / throw / street.

=>.....

3. Will / to / able / be / robots / play / football ?

=>.....

4. You've / lot / a / bought / of / things.

=>.....

5. live/ you / Would / like/ countryside / to / the / in?

=>.....